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MEMORANDUM

P.O. BOX 4100    FRISCO, COLORADO 80443 

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: DON REIMER, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

RE: JOINT WORK SESSION WITH FRISCO PLANNING COMMISSION

DATE: AUGUST 23, 2022

Summary and Background: The Frisco Planning Commission plays a key role in guiding the 
ongoing development of the Town. It does this through review of site development applications 
for conformance to the Frisco Community Plan and compliance with the Unified Development 
Code, and in the creation of guiding plans and documents such as the Community Plan and 
Complete Streets Plan. Because the Planning Commission has such an essential role, it is 
important that the Town Council and Planning Commission occasionally meet to discuss 
community vision, issues and challenges, upcoming projects, implementation of master plans, 
and potential Code updates. 

The purpose of the August 23rd joint work session is to provide an opportunity for dialogue 
between Town Council and the Planning Commission, with staff facilitating as needed. Agenda 
topics include:

• Introductions
• Town Council Goals for next few years
• Current and Upcoming Town projects
• Challenges with current Code provisions
• Potential Upcoming Code Updates

Planning Commission members and date first appointed to the Commission:  

Kelsey Withrow (Chair) April 2016
Lina Lesmes (Vice Chair) June 2018
Andy Stabile May 2014
Robert Franken June 2018
Patrick Gleason June 2020
Ira Tane June 2020
Jessica Potter May 2022

Reviews and Approvals:  This report has been reviewed and approved by:

Leslie Edwards, Finance Director 
Diane McBride, Interim Town Manager 

Attachments:  None


